
WILLIAMS BAY SCHOOL BOARD OF EDUCATION  

 

 

 

WILLIAMS BAY SCHOOL 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

OFFICIAL NOTICE 
 

 

           

 

      

 

This notice is to inform you that a possibility exists that a quorum of the 

Williams Bay Board of Education may be present at the Compensation 

Committee Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, November 13, 2019 at 3:45 

p.m. in the Williams Bay Middle/High School Board Room.  

 

As a governmental body, the members of the Williams Bay School Board 

of Education members will not discuss, make decisions or take actions that 

would result in a violation of the Open Meetings Law.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Karolyn Nelson 

Clerk Notice sent via email to:  The Regional News, The Janesville Gazette (Delavan), Williams Bay High School, Williams Bay Elem. School, 

Williams Bay School’s Website, Williams Bay Post Office, Barrett Memorial Library 


